
WWCSMS 

Kindness Campaign 
Feb. 18th-21st, 2020 

 

Dear West Wind Families,  

 

In honor of the month of love and friendship AND National Random Act of 

Kindness Day (February 17th), our school will be taking part in a Kindness Campaign 

from February 18th-21st.  Every morning we will announce the challenge of the day and 

we will share an act of kindness towards others.  During this time, students can earn 

“Caught Being Kind” tickets which can be used to earn prizes at the end of the 

week.  Also, during lunch we will have items, such as pens, pencils, pencil toppers, 

etc. available for purchase.  Proceeds from our kindness sale will be donated to the 

Australia Zoo Wildlife Hospital to support wildlife hurt in the recent Australian 

fires.  To donate directly to our fundraiser please visit: 

https://tinyurl.com/WWKindnessCampaign2020 or scan the QR code below to be 

taken directly to our fundraising page.  

 

Together, let’s show the world that... 
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